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New York State Department of Health ICD-
10 Readiness Survey 
 

The New York State Department of Health (NYSDOH) will be transitioning to 
ICD-10 diagnosis and procedures codes on October 1, 2014. This transition is 
required for providers and payers covered by the Health Insurance Portability 
and Accountability Act (HIPAA). The transition to ICD-10 will not impact CPT 
codes. 
 
NYSDOH would like to learn more about providers’ readiness for the 
upcoming ICD-10 implementation and ask that you complete and submit the 
following brief and anonymous survey that will be used to help design and 
target our communications and implementation efforts. Thank you in advance 
for taking the time to complete the survey. 
 
Click 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/eMedNYICD10ReadinessSurvey 
to begin. 
 
 

 

 

 
 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for 
further assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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